
December 15th, 2016 

 
I want to give a big thanks to everyone that helped at the Christmas 

shopping extravaganza.  Without your donations and your time we 

couldn’t have done this amazing event for the children.   

 
Januarys car free Fridays will be January 6th and 20th.   Please try to 
walk/bike/scoot into school on this day. 
 
 
Please check out Bricks 4 Kids.  This is the afterschool program that is offered on Mondays. We will be doing 
another session with them. Januarys session will start Monday January 30th with “Mission to Space” as the 
theme. 

http://www.bricks4kidz.com/canada-victoria/program-events/after-school-programs/ 
 
 
Check us out on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/northridgepac/.  It’s a great way to keep up to date on 
what’s going on at the school. 
 
We will be hosting a PAC meet and great on January 10th from 6:30-8.  Come meet the executive and committee 
members in a very casual atmosphere and find out what we do and hoe you can help.  We will answer any 
questions you might have.  Tea and cookies will be served. 
 
 
We invite everyone out to our January meeting as that is when elections are held.  If you are interested in 
becoming more involved in your PAC please come.  We are looking for people to join the fundraising committee, 
emergency prep committee and a safe routes committee.  If you are interested in these or any other roles 
please email Linsay at l.szteina@gmail.com for more information.   
 
 
Don’t forget about our ongoing fundraisers: Country Grocer, Co-op, Cobs Bread, Bottle Depot and Mabels Labels.  

Check out the school website for more information about these fundraisers. 

 

We are compiling a list of caregivers that offer daycare services, can help on pro D days or can take in kids during 

school closures.  If you would like to be added to this list please send your name, number, email address and 

ages of kids you can care for to l.szteina@gmail.com 

For more information on any of our events or if you have some new ideas please email Linsay Kellow at 

l.szteina@gmail.com   

 

Thanks for everything from your Northridge PAC 

Next PAC Meeting 

Wednesday, Jan 18th at 

6:30pm in the staff room 

http://www.bricks4kidz.com/canada-victoria/program-events/after-school-programs/
https://www.facebook.com/northridgepac/
mailto:l.szteina@gmail.com
mailto:l.szteina@gmail.com
mailto:l.szteina@gmail.com

